
TOWN OF ROME, MAINE 
BOARD OF SELECTMEN MEETING MINUTES 

August 2,2021 

  
 

Chairman Paul Anderson called the meeting of the Board of Selectmen to order at    
6:05 PM. Selectman Anderson, DiPietro and Archer were present. Also present for 
all or parts of the meeting were, Barbara Brickett, Andrew Marble, Tammy Lyons, 
Julie Morrison, Sandy Shute, Joan Orr, Julie and Craig LaRue, Dedra Boylan, 
Corinne Hadden and Shane Morrison 
 
 
Pledge of Allegiance  
 

Public Comment: 

• Shute reported that the Town may be eligible for an internet hot spot free 
of charge. The Board agreed that it could be a great idea and asked for 
Shute to continue with the application process. 

• Shute asked, concerning the upcoming comprehensive planning committee 
meeting, if the Board would help come up with needs for the building. 

• Residents came in inquiring about the Burnham property on Watson Pond 
Rd. asked if there were any ordinances that may help with the situation. 
 

New Business: 

• None at this time 
 

Code Enforcement Officer Andy Marble: 

• Marble reported, he inspected Burnham property from the road and has 

written a notice of violation 

• Marble reported that he has found several violations in town while doing 

inspections, mostly illegal docks. 

 

 



Town Clerk Report Julie Morrison: 

• Morrison reported that the second computer in the office has been very 

helpful and would like the board to consider purchasing a new computer 

for the coming year.  

• Morrison stated that Barbara Brickett is doing well and will be covering for 

any upcoming time off. 

• Discussion on employee time off with pay policy went over Holiday pay and 

vacation time. 

 

Tax Collector and Treasurer Report Tammy Lyons: 

• The assessor was at the office, left 3 abatements and 3 supplements to be 

signed by the Board. Which was done. 

• The Town received $891 in dividends from our insurance pool. 

• Lyons had bills and warrants to be signed by selectmen. Which was done. 

 

Other: 

• Anderson reported that Peter Schultz has resigned from the Appeals Board. 
The Board will be checking on the alternate that will be asked to step up as 
a full member.  

• The Board has assigned Larry DiPietro Jr and Kelly Archer as town 

representatives to KVCOG. 

• Board discussed sending out requests for list of customers from the 

Commercial Trash haulers for Rome 

• Brickett gave the board the catering license to sign for the Mill’s 

Foundation event in September. Which was done. 

 
A motion to approve the minutes of July 19, 2021 meeting was made by 

DiPietro     and seconded by Archer approved (3-0) 

A motion was made for missed hours on State Holidays for employees working 

30+ hours a week by Anderson seconded by DiPietro approved (3-0) 



A motion was made to approve 2 weeks of paid vacation time for Julie Morrison 

2 year anniversary, due to her past relevant experience by Anderson, seconded 

by Archer approved (3-0) 

A motion to adjourn was made at 8:16 PM by DiPietro, seconded by Archer     
approved (3-0) 
 

     Respectfully yours,   

 

    Barbara Brickett 

    Selectmen Assistant/Deputy Clerk 

    selectmenassistant@romemaine.com 

 

Next Regularly scheduled Selectmen Meeting will be  

Monday August 16, 2021 

At 6:00 PM 
 


